7. PROPOSED WASTE HANDLING FACILITIES LICENSING BYLAW

A copy of the report to be considered by the Christchurch City Council's Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee at its meeting on 7 September 2004 had been circulated for the information of members and the opportunity was taken to discuss the proposed draft bylaw.

The Subcommittee **resolved** that the information be received.

(Note: Councillor Ron Wright declared an interest in respect to the above clause and retired from voting and discussion thereon.)